
Tel. 3/24/2020 – Stephen Gidiere 

Confirmed withdrawal of request to discharge FGD wastewater and that we would get a letter to that 

effect 

- Also discussed that we had now learned from Facility (Alan Palmer) that Facility treats CRL at Waste 

Treatment Plant No. 1 just with pH adjustment. Then sends that to the impoundment.  

 


